
 

      

 

 

Friday 10th May 2019 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Imagineering Trip to Jaguar Land Rover 
 
The Imagineering Club have the opportunity to visit Jaguar Land Rover Partnership Centre 
in Solihull on Wednesday 26th June 2019. As the centre can take 40 children, they have 
also invited some of the other pupils from Y6 and Y5.  
 
Thank you to the Imagineering Club for arranging this trip for us, and to the PTFA for 
funding the coaches (£305). 
 
The trip is an exciting opportunity for the children to experience science and engineering in 
a real life situation. On the trip, the children will enjoy a tour of the site and workshops and 
they will also be taking part in a control systems course, which involves programming 
equipment to move using computer systems. In addition to this, they will be building and 
racing land yachts. The trip is a great opportunity for the children to visit a world class 
engineering firm and get an insight into what science, engineering and maths related jobs 
might be like. We have had great feedback from previous trips! 
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9:00am and are due to arrive at Jaguar by 10.15am. 
Could children please meet in Eagles classroom at 8:40am promptly. We will arrive back at 
school at 3:30pm, but will of course message you via eschools in the event of any changes 
to our ETA due to traffic. The children will be accompanied by Miss Warburton and Mrs 
Dhillon as well as Mrs Silvester and Mr Bumstead, who are the leaders of the Imagineering 
Club. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch (including a drink) with them in a light 
bag, so that they are not carrying anything heavy around with them. 
 
The cost of this worthwhile trip is £10 (£5 for children who are Pupil Premium funded). This 
covers the cost of the workshops throughout the day. Please return the slip below and the 
attached form to school by Friday 17th May, should you wish your child to accompany us on 
this trip. As we are limited to 40 places on the trip, places will be given on a first come, first 
served basis (with the exception of the Imagineering Club children, who are guaranteed a 
place) – however, in the event of lots of interest in the trip, priority will be given to returned 
Y6 letters, as the Y5 children will get a further chance to go on the trip next year. Please 
note: children who went on the trip last year will not be allowed to go on it this year as well. 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 

 

Miss Warburton, Mrs Dhillon, Miss Marriott and Mrs Giles (Y5 and Y6 teachers) 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
Imagineering Trip to Jaguar Land Rover, Gaydon, Wednesday June 26th 2019 

 
 

Name………………………………………….……        Class……………………………. 
 

I/We give permission for my child to attend the Imagineering trip to Jaguar Land 
Rover Partnership Centre and will ensure they are in school by 8:40am. 
 

I enclose payment of £10 / £5 (Pupil Premium funded children). 
 

My child attends Imagineering Club. 
 

I/We understand that I/we will receive a text confirming my child’s place on the visit 
as it is limited to 40 children in total. 

 
My child’s medical / consent form completed at the beginning of the school year is 
up to date (please update at the school office if it is not). 

 
Please tick as appropriate. 

 
Signed: ………………………………………………….. (parent/carer) 
 
Date………………May 2019 
 
 
Please return to class teachers by Friday 17th May in a sealed envelope, 
marked “Imagineering Visit”, child’s name and class.  Thank you. 

 

 



 

 

 


